
Dear Daddy & Mummy, 
The month of November marked the end of our K2 journey at MacPherson Sheng Hong Childcare Centre. We had an
unforgettable experience in participating in a unique treetop adventure at Forest Adventures and joining the overnight
camp in school. Next year, we will be continuing a new learning journey at our Primary school and we would like to
take the opportunity to thank our teachers and friends for the friendship we share throughout the years.



BBQ Dinner
Fun with fire sparkle

Movie TimePreparing our own breakfast






